

# Higham Primary School Grow, Learn, Believe, Achieve

# Rabbits Class Newsletter Term 2 2024

First of all, we would like to say how proud we are of the high standard of work the children have produced for their homework this term. It has been such a pleasure to share the beautiful posters, amazing models, photos and pictures about the places everyone has visited.



#### Homework

The homework for this term will be linked to our Science and PSHE topics this term on Health. We will be sending home a sheet for the children complete about their eating habits over the course of seven days to help them identify all the variety of food they eat in a week. The children really enjoy this activity as we use it as an opportunity for them to discuss and share their favourite foods.





#### **Topic**

This term we shall continue studying different places around the World in our 'Exploring the World'. However, the focus will shift away from the cold parts of the World to the areas nearer the Equator with a more in-depth study of the African country of Kenya. We shall be comparing the climate, animals and lives of the people who live near the Equator.

# **Design and Technology**

This term we shall be designing and making simple hand puppets. We shall be learning how to cut and join different materials. We will also be assessing our final piece and discussing what we could do to improve our designs.



# **Numbots**

Please continue to encourage your child to use Numbots. The username and password is in the front of their reading record books.







#### Number bonds and time tables

We would like to say how pleased we are with the progress the children are making with their number bonds and timetables; they are becoming very confident with them and beginning to use them in their everyday Maths. Please keep encouraging them at home so they can continue to build on this!

### **Reading Books**

Book changing days continue to be on a **Monday** and **Thursday**. Please try to read with your child as often as possible or read to them if they are particularly tired after school.





#### **Spellings**

We have been really impressed with how well pupils are learning their weekly spellings. The spellings for Term 2 are now on the class page of the school website. Don't forget to encourage your child to use their Spelling Shed account at home to help them learn and practice their spellings.

# **Christmas Production**

In the coming weeks we shall start practising our Christmas Play. You will receive more information about costumes and any speaking parts soon.



#### **School Website**

If you need to find out more about the school curriculum or look up the children's spellings etc, please use the school website which contains lots of useful information:

https://www.higham.kent.sch.uk/

We hope you find the above useful. If you have any further questions please feel free to ask.

Thank-you for your support

Mrs Barkel, Mrs Levy and Mrs Defrates.